

February 20, 2019

Contour Construction P.O. Box 316 Bennington, NE 68007

RE: Contour Construction – Millwork Installation

Dear Kimberly and Tim;

I wanted to take a minute and sincerely thank both of you, along with the entire team at Contour Construction, on the beautiful carpentry work you've recently completed at our new J. Gilbert's Steakhouse in downtown Omaha!!

As you're aware, we faced many challenges with this project including the extreme time constraints, a millwork supplier going out of business, owner provided items coming in last minute, trades working on top of one another as well as the many other challenges. However, during the entire process, your team, led by Eric Lund, came to work every morning with a smile on their faces, had great attitudes and kept hard at work for long 12 to 15-hour days! Your team not only put in a lot of long hours, but more importantly, maintained the quality of work we expected, desired and truly hoped for with this concept!

Having personally gone thru this process with your team, I can say without hesitation that Contour Construction Inc. is an outstanding carpentry company. You not only went above and beyond for our company to work thru the challenges we faced, but provided an outstanding and beautifully crafted carpentry installation. Having such a dedicated, hard-working and professional crew, willing to do whatever it takes under the extreme conditions, was a true pleasure for me to work with.

I want to thank you and your team again for everything you've done for us and I would highly recommend Contour Construction for any carpentry needs!

Sincerely, Houlihan's Restaurants Inc.

Brad Shaw

Brad Shaw
Director of Construction







